CITY OF CRAIG

ROAD & BRIDGE

Memo

To: City Council
Peter Brixius, City Manager
From: Randy Call, Public Works Director
Date: February 11, 2020
Subject: Award of Three Wheel Broom Street Sweeper with Belt Conveyor

Bids were opened on February 4, 2020 for a Three Wheel Broom Street
Sweeper with Belt Conveyor. The Sweeper will replace a 2009 Elgin Pelican
Sweeper for the R & B department.

We sent out 3 bid packets and we received 1 bid back from Faris Machinery
Co. in the amount of $239,255.00. Please see the enclosed Tab Sheet for
the details on the bid information.

We would like to recommend that the City of Craig purchase the Three

Wheel Broom Street Sweeper with Belt Conveyor from Faris Machinery
Co. for the amount of $239,255.00

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at
824-4463.
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